
WABASH COLLEGE 
Class Agents Letter                           Class of 1954 

Alumni and Parent Relations        

P.O. Box 352       Class Agent 
Crawfordsville, IN  47933                Robert E. Johnson 

Web site: www.wabash.edu             

Email us: alumni@wabash.edu               

Phone: (765) 361-6369  
                                                 

 

 

May 6, 2014 

 

Dear 1954 Classmates: 

 

 Our computer was hacked for the second time in three years and everything 

taken off of it.  Just glad we don’t reveal financial, credit card and Social Security 

on it.  Helen had false identity and credit damaged three years ago which took six 

months to clear. 

 

 We are three weeks away from our Wabash 60
th

 reunion June 6-8.  If you 

haven’t made reservations already, please do so.  Some key things to note: 

 

 Friday, June 6 12:30 PM – 1954 lunch at Creekside Lodge 

    3:00 PM – President Hess Presentation on Campus 

    5:00 PM – Big Bash Reception & Dinner for everyone 

 

IMPORTANT: Please sign the Alumni register; obtain name tags, souvenirs, and 

meal tickets in Chadwick Court when you arrive. 

 

 Saturday, June 7 11:00 AM – Chapel Sing Competition 

    12:30 PM – 1954 lunch at the Creekside Lodge 

    2:30 – 4:30 PM – Tour Campus and Frats 

    5:00 PM – Reception & Dinner for the Class of 1954 

    and Golden Little Giants – Trippet Hall 

 

 Sunday, June 8 11:00 AM – Big Bash Awards Brunch on Campus 

 

 

 Talked with Dr. Ralph Yount ’54 in Washington.  He reflected on how 

Wabash changed his life and influenced him to become a college professor for 40 

http://www.wabash.edu/
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enjoyable years at Washington State University.  Ralph is well but has restricted 

his travel and sends his regards and fond memories of Wabash. 

 

 Wabash had a successful celebration on a one of a kind day, April 30
th

.  

Please consider supporting the college.  Thanks to those who have already made a 

contribution this fiscal year. 

 

 Hope to see you June 6 & 7. 

 

 

      Long in our hearts….,  

 

                                                                        Bob and Helen Johnson 

 

 

P.S. If you have questions, please call me at 317-770-8483 or cell 317-670-4633. 

 


